
Americanism/SOS Bulletin – May, 2024 

 

We are judging our Americanism entries Saturday April 20th at AMVETS Post #4064 in Perry.  I 

received entries from 6 posts and 2 districts. Winners will be notified by May 1st.   

 

Our Americanism Award program will be held at our Convention on Saturday, June 22. The time 

will depend on when we can get our room.  

 

 I am looking forward to the Convention and hope we will have more members attending.  

 

Please remember to get your end of year reports post-marked by May 5th. Check your Donor 

Rules so you can be eligible for convention awards. 

 

Karen Harmon 

Americanism/SoS Officer 

 


